
The below “fan mail” was sent (in jest???) to my then-work e-mail address, and is followed by my reply, which I cc’ed 

(along with the original message) to some other members of Tampa Bay Skeptics as well as a few additional interested 

parties.  As I state in my reply, I have never written about him or (to my recollection) biorhythms.  And I did not phone 

or otherwise engage in any additional “debate” with this self-described “impovisational [sic] actor/comedian.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

See Patrick’s response on next page: 



          Patrick’s did not include me as a recipient to his response (below), which was forwarded to me: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


